
 
March 2015 Issue Addendum                                                                                              Judi Leatherberry, Editor 

 

This is an addendum to our regular Newsletter, as I overlooked an email from Rudell Kopp and got one from Connie 

Geller.  ---Judi L 

 

 
 

Rudell writes: I'm still enjoying weaving scarves with Blazing Shuttles' dyed tencel warps. My current project with the 

Cherry Pewter warp & black tencel weft & warp stripes  is 2 reversible scarves threaded in point twill on my 8-S Baby Wolf 

using the same tie up but with 2 different treadlings. Both are already sold. Photos show fronts & backs of both. I'm 

thinking overshot for my next project. 

 

 

 

     
 

 
Connie writes:  Linda was a long-time member and former Pesident of the Weavers' Guild.  The following message is 

from her: 

 
We left Jacksonville in 2003  and moved to Fort Lauderdale.   
We are back and located in Saint Augustine and I would like to sell my nilus leclerc loom and bench and reeds.   
The loom is 45" wide, jack type, and I have the bench and the reeds are #2,4,8,10,12,15.   Anyway if you know of anyone 
who would like to purchase, I would appreciate if you could give them my email...krauter4@aol.com or phone 904-460-
7247.  The price I have in mind is $625.  It is 4 harness...and the bench is not adjustable and 38" wide... with the storage 
on either side.  I know its a heck of a deal...but it is coming to the realization that it's is wasted right now, sitting around 
and its better to have someone use it...I certainly got my moneys worth.  It has been a tough decision for me to make...I 
have so much yarn too, but that'll another event! 
  
Linda Krauter 

 
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